
Selectmen’s Work Session 
Monday, April 10, 2017 

 

Chairman Morgan called the work session to order at 3:00 PM.  Present were Selectmen Richard 
Morgan, Robert Freeman, and Sandra “Sam” Martin, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who 
recorded the minutes.   
 
The Board reviewed the weekly manifest and red folder contents. 
 
Steve McConarty, Zoning Enforcement Officer, entered to update the Board on a few items: 
- Crowell’s will be removing the camper from the 9 Dorrs Corner Road property this week 
- An engineer is being sought to salvage the building located at 44 Danville Road 
- A court order has been issued on the 44 Bay Point Road property; the property owner has 20-

days to tear the building down. 
- NH DES signed off on Peter McFarlane’s property (25 Gile Road) allowing him to proceed 

with the garage construction proposed 
 
Discussion took place on the appointments to the Conservation Commission.  White confirmed 
that there are four open positions plus vacancies for alternates. 
 
Being no further input, the work session was adjourned.   
 
Adjourned at 4:13 PM. 
 
________________________________ 
Richard H. Morgan, Chairman 
 
________________________________ 
Robert C. Freeman 
 
________________________________ 
Sandra “Sam” Martin 
 
To be approved 4/17/2017 


